March 31, 2021

This is a decision paper

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]To:		Members of the Board of Education

From: 		Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

Subject:	NHHS Beta Club National Convention Trip Orlando, FL June 2021 via Commercial Carrier

Request:	To permit members of the NHHS Beta Club to travel to Disney World for the Beta Club National Convention via commercial carrier for cost efficiency

Facts:	The NHHS Beta Club would like to take 10 students who qualified in various competitions for the Beta Club National Convention to Walt Disney World in Orlando, Florida June 23-June 29. Students will travel via Southwest Airlines on Wednesday, June 23rd to Orlando as this is more cost efficient than traveling via school bus/van. We will be staying at the Dolphin and Swan Resort for the duration of the trip.  On Tuesday, June 29, students will return to North Hardin via Southwest Airlines.  Students will be chaperoned according to district policies by two female and one male adult chaperone. Students will pay for airfare, hotel, food, and park tickets. However, fundraising efforts are underway to offset as much of the cost to each student as possible. 

	
Recommendation:     I recommend the Board of Education approve the North Hardin High School Beta Club travel to Orlando, FL from June 23-29, 2021, via commercial carrier for cost efficiency.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Motion:	I move the Board of Education approve the North Hardin High School Beta Club travel to Orlando, FL from June 23-29, 2021, via commercial carrier for cost efficiency.
